
 

COVID changes for HOTR 2021 
Spectators cannot be allowed at this time. Please tell friends and family not to come this year. Your 

stories will be even better if they didn’t get to see the race.  

Everyone (rowers, coaches, umpires and volunteers) must complete COVID screening and register at one 

of the CHECK IN tents at the entrance of both the Peterborough Rowing Club (east) and Athletic Centre 

(west bank) trailer compounds. To keep things moving quickly in the morning, complete your screening 

the morning of the event and come ready with a screen shot on your phone showing that you are good 

to go! We will also need your name and phone number or email for contact tracing. Just in case this 

takes a little longer than expected – we are all new at this – please leave extra time to complete 

screening before your race.  

The link and QR code are on Regatta Central and will be posted at the 

check in site.  

COVID-19 customer screening (ontario.ca) 

Rowers, coaches, umpires and volunteers who have been screened will 

be required to wear a bracelet at all times while at the regatta. If you 

want you can put it on your ankle, but you still need to wear it – all the 

time.  

Regatta participants are not to leave the regatta site to visit the rest of 

Trent campus. Please save your visiting and wandering around for a 

different year.  

For 2021 as a Covid precaution we will be only doing a Zoom coaches meeting at 7pm on Friday Oct1st. 

There will not be an in person coaches and coxes meeting on Regatta day. Please join us at Friday Oct 1st 

at 7pm https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82771354460 

Please don’t hang out at the regatta site if you don’t need to be there. Arrive, row and leave – unless of 

course you are waiting for a bus. You won’t miss the medal ceremony because there won’t be one. See 

your coach – they will have the medals if you are fast enough to win one.  

And just a few basic reminders because we really want to have a safe regatta: 

• Wear your facemask. Take it off when you are on the water. 

• Keep your distance – please try to give everyone 6 ft. We know that won’t work when you are 

carrying a boat or tying down boats on a trailer but that is why you need to keep your masks on.  

• Don’t leave stuff on the docks (shoes, oars, whatever). Have a teammate of coach take care of 

your “stuff”. 

• Your stuff is your stuff – please don’t share without sanitizing it. Each club needs to bring their 

own sanitizer.  Keep you water bottles for your self and don’t share your walkie talkie with 

another volunteer 

 

Stay safe – Have fun – Row fast 

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/screening/customer/
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82771354460

